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 Darren Isaacs OBJ2014/3907/P 23/08/2014  15:45:48 I think the studio extension on the second floor makes the building too high in comparison to its 

neighbours and is out of keeping with the feel of the conservation area.

I would be happy with the proposal if the original height and outline of the building on the right hand 

side is maintained. I don'd mind an extension on the left hand side (where the terrace currently is, 

provided it is set back and does not dominate the rest of the building). Not being an expert, it is 

difficult for me to assess whether this will be the case or not from the drawings.
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